
CITY OF PRINCETON 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
RIGHT OF WAY VACATION 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a hearing will be held before the City Council on the 13th 
day of July, 2023 at Princeton City Hall located at 705 2nd Street North at 7:00 PM to 
consider the vacation of an alley and right of way of Summit Avenue:  

 
All that part of SUMMIT AVENUE, MURRAY’S ADDITION TO PRINCETON, which may 
be subject to said diagonal strip of land, described as follows (also see Exhibit A): 
That part of SUMMIT AVENUE, MURRAY’S ADDITION TO PRINCETON, according to 
the recorded plat thereof, Mille Lacs County Minnesota, lying northerly of VINE 
STREET, now known as 5TH STREET SOUTH, and lying southeasterly of a line drawn 
parallel with and distant 66.00 feet southeasterly of, as measured at a right angle to the 
southeasterly line of Lot 20, Block 1, MEADOW VIEW ESTATES 7TH ADDITION, said 
Mille Lacs County, Minnesota, and its northeasterly extension.  
 
For any maps or additional information, please contact City Hall. 
 
 
Thank you,  

 
Shawna Jenkins Tadych 
City Clerk 


